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Dear Parents/carers,

Welcome back, | hope you had a lovely Easter break.

Can | say a big thank you to all those who supported the children for our fundraising week in aid of Sports Relief.
We raised an incredible £324! For a small school that’s astonishing. Special prizes were won by Sofia in Birch,
Sienna in Lime Class and Sara in Willow Class for their fundraising efforts. | was really impressed with the
children’s commitment to completing the tasks and a special mention should go out to Sofia, Lily and Tallia in
Birch Class who were exceptional in taking on a challenge and then improving on their best.

Another thank you to FOCSA and their members for a fantastic fundraising event. The Chocolate Bingo night was
well attended and will provide valuable funds for equipment in school and support for trips. Thank you if you
were able to come along.

This term is packed with visits and visitors, special weeks and of course assessments. It is vitally important that
children attend school regularly and whilst sickness cannot be helped, absences due to family holidays are
discouraged and will not be authorised. Any holidays exceeding 8 sessions, eg 4 days, in a term will face penalty
fines.

Pupil questionnaires - | am sharing some of the children’s recent feedback and the full details can be found on
our school website. When asking the children if they liked school more than half said they did, with another 38%
saying sometimes! The best things included: schools dinners, teachers and clubs. Their favourite subject was
maths, with a whopping 46% of children putting this as their first choice. Most children felt safe at school and
when asking them what made them feel unsafe it was interesting to note that going on a trip to somewhere new
can be daunting, people coming into the school grounds at night (older children playing on our equipment) and
falling out with friends made them feel insecure. We are looking at ways to make our school better and the
children have some great suggestions. Having more trips was part of that.

Key dates- please take a look at dates on the reverse for further information.

Kind regards,
Mrs Harkin

Head teacher










